Pharmacy Board

From:

Lisa Hutchins < ljohn116@jhmi.edu>

Sent: To: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 7:57 AM David Wuest; Pharmacy Board

Subject:

Request for Placement on June BOP Meeting Agenda

Attachments:

Nevada BOP Meeting Placement Request.pdf

Good morning,

Please see the attached letter with my request to be placed on the June Board Meeting agenda. Thank you for your assistance with this. Please do not hesitate to let me know if any information is needed prior to the meeting and any next steps.

If it is possible to be scheduled on Wednesday, June 5 in the morning, that would be greatly appreciated, however I can be available either day.

Thank you!

Lisa

Lisa M. Hutchins, PharmD, BCPPS Clinical Pharmacy Specialist, Pediatric Emergency Medicine Johns Hopkins Children's Center 1800 Orleans Street Baltimore, MD 21287 ljohn116@jhmi.edu Lisa Hutchins

Mahogany Drive

North East, MD 21901

April 16, 2019

Nevada Board of Pharmacy 431 W. Plumb Lane Reno, Nevada 89509

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to request placement on the Nevada Board of Pharmacy Meeting agenda in June. This request is regarding approval to work at a site other than a licensed pharmacy in the state of Nevada. I am currently a licensed pharmacist in another state who is completing my application process for licensure in the state of Nevada. I am working with CrowdRx, Inc. who is providing emergency medical services for Burning Man in August and September in Nevada. As this is not a licensed pharmacy, according to state law I must obtain approval to engage in any pharmacy practice at a site other than a licensed pharmacy. I have reviewed the Nevada Administrative Code that lists the necessary information regarding this request. I will be prepared with this requested information in writing for the Board Meeting. I will be working closely with Juliana Zschoche, who obtained approval to work in this location in this capacity last year.

Thank you for your assistance with this request. Please do not hesitate to let me know if any information is needed prior to the meeting and any next steps.

Thank you for your consideration, Lisa

Lisa Hutchins, PharmD, BCPPS
Clinical Pharmacy Specialist - Pediatric Emergency Medicine
1800 Orleans Street
Baltimore, MD 21287
Office: 410-502-9200

Cell: 4